
 

 

IFB Questions and Clarifications Memorandum 

To: Vendors Responding to IFB Number 4295 for the Mississippi Department of 
Transportation (MDOT) 

From: Craig P. Orgeron, Ph.D. 

Date: July 22, 2020 

Subject:  Response to Questions Submitted  

Contact Name: Jill Chastant 

Contact Phone Number:  601-432-8214 

Contact E-mail Address: jill.chastant@its.ms.gov 

No vendor questions were received for IFB Number 4295 by the deadline set forth in the 
procurement schedule. Sealed bids are due Tuesday, August 4, 2020, at 3:00 p.m. (Central 
Time).   
 
If you have any questions concerning the information above or if we can be of further assistance, 
please contact Jill Chastant at 601-432-8214 or via email at jill.chastant@its.ms.gov. 
 
 
cc:  ITS Project File Number 45780 
 
 


